Cuckoo Lane, Whitefield, Manchester M45 6TE

Telephone 0161 773 9554 Fax 0161 798 8327
Email heatonpark@bury.gov.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Tuesday 12™ December, Reception will be going for a short walk up to the
nearest post box to post their letters to Santa. If you don't want your child to

join in with the walk, please let a member of the Reception staff know by
Monday 11" December 2023.

If you have any queries about this, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Mrs Harper-Taylor
EYFS Lead



